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In these challenging times, it’s essential that we pull together to support our community,
especially to help the most vulnerable members of our community and we at the shop
are setting out to try and organise this for as long as we can.

We may all find we need our Community Shop more than ever in the weeks and months
ahead. But we have a problem and need your help.

CAN YOU HELP?

Many of our wonderful volunteers are in higher-risk categories and given the ongoing
guidance from the Government, may soon not be able to help in the Shop at all, even
though we know theyd want to.

This means we may struggle to keep the Shop open or to be able to deliver to the elderly,
poorly or self-isolating in the village, as we hope to be able to do.

Can you spare some time? Are you working from home and need to get out for an hour?
If you're not in a high-risk category, we'd really appreciate any help you can provide.

However much or little, either to Volunteer in the Shop or help in other ways such as
collecting supplies or doing home deliveries.

We look forward to hearing from you and thank you in advance for your support.

DO YOU NEED HELP?

If you are self-isolating or unwell, we will do our best to help you

We can help by:

Delivering shopping from our community shop

A friendly telephone call

Posting mail

Getting urgent supplies to you such as picking up prescriptions (with your GP’s consent)
If you want supplies from the shop, we can take card payments over the phone or you
can set up credit with the shop.

If you can help or need help, please do get in touch. Call into the Shop, message us via
Facebook, email us at info@lowerbroadheathshop.com or ring us on

641512 (Shop) or 07305 497049

Please note the situation is changing daily and we may not be able to continue to offer
this continuously. Keep an eye on our Facebook page or notices posted on the front
of the shop for updates.



